
25th January 2019 

At the end of last week we started a ten week course in Djembe drumming.  The children 

thoroughly enjoyed this new musical opportunity and are keen to continue learning some new 

skills this week.  

 

 

 

In maths, we have continued our work on multiplication and division, with a focus on multiples 

of 4 and 8.  Next week we hope to move on to formal written methods of multiplication and 

division.  

In English, we have explored the characters of George and Grandma from George’s 

Marvellous Medicine.  The children have produced word banks on each character and used 

this to write a character description.  Their challenge was to try and include similes, 

adjectives and commas. 

In science, we have been exploring different types of science enquiry.  We have set up a 

weather experiment to compare the temperature in two different areas of the playground.   

For your information 

Homework is due on Thursday 14th February and will be shared with parents on this day from 

3pm-3.20pm.  

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 


